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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 
The Maine Air National Guard is conducting a competitive bid process for 

the MeANG Building 486 Boiler Replacement at Maine Air National Guard 

in Bangor, Maine. Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of 

General Services at 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 20, 2024. 

 

An Optional on-site pre-bid conference will be conducted for this project 

on Tuesday, June 11, 2024 at 9am, Building 486, Ashley Ave, Bangor, 

Maine 04401. The pre-bid conference is intended for General Contractors. 

Subcontractors and suppliers are welcome to attend.  

 

Project consists of removal of two cast-iron sectional gas fired boilers, 

piping, breeching and accessories, and installation of three (3) high 

efficiency, condensing gas boilers including venting, primary/secondary 

piping, controls, electrical system modifications and other Work indicated 

in the Contract Documents. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities  


